From: Erederick Rhodes

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Thank you for supporting birth control access for all women
Date: Tuesday, August 02, 2011 5:19:16 PM

Dear Kathleen Sebelius, Secretary of Health & Human Services,

This is a good step in the right direction for our country's health. | only fear the long term side effects
from taking birth control for too many many years of our Mother's, aunt's, sister's, and wife's lives,
increasing the risks of mastectomies and hysterectomies, and other problems associated with having too
much reproductive sex, such as vaginal erosion. | hope you will work the bugs out. Now if you bunch of
mothers can just get routine infant male circumcision supressed, and replaced with accurate sexual
health education, and stop teaching homophobia, then we can get back to natural forms of birth
control.

Sincerely,
Frederick Rhodes
Tucson,Az

#37 Calle Armada,Barra de Navidad, Jalisco, Mexico
Tucson, Az 85713
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